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  GERMICIDAL DETERGENT

BIODEGRADEABLE

GUARANTEE: 
N-Alkyl (C14 50%, C12 40%, C16 10%) Dimethyl 

Benzyl Ammonium Chloride     7.0% 
Sodium Tripolyphosphate     5.0% 

Nonlyphenoxypoly (ethyleneoxy) ethanol     6.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 12563 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

LOT NO.

NET CONTENTS    

DIN 351717

 INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
P.O. BOX 1132 
MONCTON, B.C. 

E1C 8P6 
TEL: 506-857-2138   FAX 506-857-0889

 6459 YOUNG STREET 
HALIFAX, N.S. 

B3L 2A4 
TEL: 902-454-9656   FAX 902-455-1873

 FASSIL SANITATION

DIRECTIONS FOR USE



Completely water soluble, mild on hands, and excellent
deodorizing activity by eliminating odour causing bacteria. For
walls, floors, tables, refrigerators, stoves, sinks, bathroom
fixtures, food utensils, and garbage cans, in homes, public
places and hospitals, processing plants, including meat and fish,
animal and bird cages, kennels, barns, etc.

A. To clean and sanitize, use a solution of 3 mL FASSIL SAN-DET 
per litre of water. 

B. To clean, disinfect and deodorize, use 6 mL FASSIL SAN-DET 
per litre of water.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid contact with
skin and eyes.  Avoid contamination of food. Surfaces subject to
direct food contact should be rinsed with potable water following
cleaning procedures. Do not mix with other detergents.

FASSIL SAN-DET in non-flammable, non-volatile, odourless,
non-corrosive and non-irritating when used in recommended
dilutions.  Does not contain carbolic acid, iodine, available
chlorine, mercury or other heavy metals. Activity range - wide
spectrum against gram positive and gram negative organisms.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with skin and eyes wash thoroughly
with water.  If irritation persists, get medical attention.  If
swallowed drink milk, eggwhites, gelatin solution or if these are
not available drink large quantities of water.  Call a physician.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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